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TECHNICAL 
 
CALL FOR INCOME TAX TECHNICAL AND OPERATIONS ISSUES 
 
CTIM is going to have a dialogue with the Inland Revenue Board (IRB) in early April to discuss 
issues relating to technical and operational matters and to seek clarification from the authorities, 
where necessary.  Towards this end, CTIM needs feedback from its members.  
 
CTIM hopes that members will quickly forward, in writing, the challenges they face with regard to 
technical and operational matters as well as suggestions and comments for improvement, for 
consideration.  The feedback will be reviewed by the Technical Committee of CTIM and, where 
appropriate, will be included in the Memorandum to be submitted to the IRB for discussion.  
 
The feedback must have justification and supporting evidence, and where relevant, also quantify 
the impact to ensure sufficient depth to the feedback.  Your feedback should reach us not later 
than 23 March 2012.  You may submit all proposals via email to kslim@ctim.org.my or 
kim@ctim.org.my.  Alternatively you may fax to the Institute at 03-2162 8990 or 2161 3207. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Disclaimer 
This document is only meant for members of the Chartered Tax Institute of Malaysia (CTIM) only.  Although the CTIM has taken all 
reasonable care in the preparation and compilation of the information contained in the CTIM e-circular, the Institute / each party 
providing the material displayed herein expressly disclaim all and any liability or responsibility to any person(s) for any errors or 
omissions in the contents of the CTIM e-circular or for anything done or omitted to be done by any such person in reliance whether 
wholly or partially, upon the whole or any part of the contents of the CTIM e-circular. 
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